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Heller Files No Budget, No Pay as Amendment to the Continuing Resolution
[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after filing his No Budget, No Pay legislation as an amendment to H.R. 5325. The bipartisan legislation requires Members of Congress to pass a budget and all appropriations bills in order to receive pay: 
“As the Senate begins the consideration of a continuing resolution, I am offering the ‘No Budget, No Pay’ Act as an amendment. The only way to achieve the long-term fiscal solution Americans deserve is through the U.S. House and Senate passing a budget and all appropriations bills on time. The amendment puts the needs of our nation’s citizens ahead of the next Washington-manufactured crisis,” said Senator Dean Heller.  
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